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TO ALL FILIPINO OWNED/PARTNERED BUSINESSES IN THE SOUTH CENTRAL 
REGION OF THE US 

26 January 2022 

Greetings from the Philippine Consulate General in Houston (Houston PCG)! 

Houston PCG wishes to inform you that it joins- the_ Philippine ,Embassy in 
Washington·· DC and Consulates Generar across tfie \Jnited States . in' its eco'nomic 
diplomacy iriitiativ� tb create a business registry containing the contact details of Filipino 
enterprises and professional entities located in the US. 

The registry aims to promote Filipino enterprises and professional entities, and 
provide .a·value chain network that could benefit community members, suppliers, and 
consumers, especially as we all work towards the economic recovery and cultural 
promotion of Filipino products, talents, and other business offerings. 

The registry will be made available on our websites and shared with our relevant 
partners ·for their information and business reference. 

For the purposes of this registry, Filipino owned enterprises are those owned by 
Filipinos, Filipino dual citizens, or American and other foreign nationals of Filipino 
heritage. Enterprises partnered · with Filipinos, Filipino-American dual citizens, . or 
American citize·ns of Filipino heritage are also welcome to register. 

In this. regard, Houston PCG encourages businesses under its jurisdiction 
(Arkansas, Louisiana, Mississippi, New Mexico, Oklahoma, and Texas) to register, as 
well as, to share this initiative to fellow Filipino enterprises and professional entities 
through this e-form: 

https://forms.gle/uAPkmJfw12Q4edts5. 

For further inquiry on this matter or for any concerns, Houston PCG may be 
reached through the following email address: c houston.vc mail.com� 

Thank you and best regards. 

Consul General 

9990 Richmond Avenue, Suite 100N, Houston, Texas 77042 
Telephone No. (346)293-8773 

Website: houstonpcg.dfa.gov.ph 
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